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On 20th June 2024, IFE Malaysia held a technical visit to the Petronas Twin 
Towers in Kuala Lumpur. Standing at 452 metres high, the 88-storey 
skyscraper is one of the tallest building in the world. KLCC Urusharta Sdn Bhd 
(KLCCUH) who manages the much admired landmark, was our gracious host.  
 
 

Led by KLCCUH’s Safety & Crisis Management Head, Encik Amirul Hakim, 
IFEM members were firstly briefed on fire protection and emergency response 
systems of the twin towers and 50 acres adjoining urban park.  
 
This was followed by a visit to the level where fire protection pumps and 
firefighting tanks were housed. A walk through the famous sky-bridge and 
feasting of Kuala Lumpur panoramic views on the 87th floor was icing on the 
cake for the visit. 
 
As a token of appreciation, IFEM presented KLCCUH with the institution’s 
newly minted plaque and KLCCUH presented IFEM with a shiny miniature 
model of the Petronas Twin Towers. 
 
 
 

A memorable and illuminating visit to Malaysia’s pride 
 


